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Work hard, Have fun and Make a difference! 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome to the last newsletter of this academic 
year.  Time flies when you’re having fun!  Our 
children have the most wonderful team of staff; 
planning, supporting and caring for them and I 
know that they enjoy their school days and their 
learning. Enjoy the news as we have lots to 
celebrate. 
 
Facebook 
We are going to be closing down the 
old pages on facebook over summer 
and starting a new one in September which we 
will use to promote the school. 
 
School Meals 
Due to Brexit uncertainty with the export and 

import of goods including the cost of food 

steadily rising the cost of a school meal is at its 

highest, therefore we will be increasing the cost 

of a school meal to £2.50 per day from 

September. 

Fee, Fie, Fo Fum! 
Classes 3 and 4 put on a splendid show this week, 
and really are a credit to you all.  The singing was 
outstanding, and the casting was inspirational!  
Well done and thank you to Mr Bealey and all 
staff and parents involved in putting the 
production together.  
Here is a reminder of how great our shows are. 
 

 
 
May we politely remind you that we only give 
consent for you to post school photos of your 
own children on social media sites.  Thank you. 

Thank you from Mrs Bryan 
A BIG Thank you from Mrs Bryan to all the 
parents, governors, staff & pupils that very kindly 
gave her gifts and good wishes on her retirement. 
 
School Results 2017 – 18 
Key Stage 2 - Year 6                 
Once again our children in Year 6 have 

worked incredibly hard to challenge themselves 

and have impressed us with their SATS results, 

which are in line with the National Average for 

Reading, Writing and Maths combined. We were 

particularly impressed with the Reading progress 

this year – congratulations Year 6. 

 

Many congratulations to Year 6:  

Henry, Tilly, Isabelle, Ben, Luca, Joshua, Martha, 

Neve, Keira, Paige, Rafi, Bradley, Evie, Charlie & 

Thomas. 

We know you are all ready for secondary school 

and we wish you all the very best for your future!  

School Uniform Reminder 
Thank you for providing black school shoes for 
children to wear during the school day.  Our only 
uniform supplier is online at www.school-
shop.co.uk, although we can order from school 
for you if that is helpful.  The last two weeks in 
August is their busiest period, so please avoid 
that time if at all possible.  Here is a reminder of 
what the school uniform is: 
 

  
Agora – Online payments 

Thank you to everyone that pays money to school 

using this system, it really helps us out especially 

http://www.school-shop.co.uk/
http://www.school-shop.co.uk/


now as it is getting more difficult to pay cash 

(especially coins) in at the Post Office. If you still 

haven’t signed up to the system and would like 

to, please see Mrs Sunderland and she will 

provide you out with a code for doing so. Could 

we please ask that when paying on Agora that 

you select the correct heading ie: for Music 

Tuition, After School Club, Dinners & Nursery. 

Please pay all items individually; don’t combine as 

1 payment as this complicates the school budget. 

The system will only ever show you the amount 

owed for dinners up to the day they are inputted. 

The other sections will show 0.00 as they are not 

linked electronically, so please just pay the 

amount shown on your bill. Thank you so much. 

 

Home Time Confusion 

The teachers have asked that 

parents let them know when 

arrangements for collecting your 

children are different from normal at home time. 

We have had a number of cases where parents 

say they are taking other children home, but the 

other parent has not let school know of this 

change in collection from school. For 

safeguarding reasons we are not allowed to let 

children go home with other people unless we 

have been informed. The children will be kept at 

school if they are booked into After School Club 

or will be sent home as normal unless we have 

been informed. 

 

After School Club 

It is a huge help if we know who is 
attending ASC each night, this is so 
that we can make sure we staff the 
club accordingly. Please help us 

with this by making a booking in advance. 
 

What have you done 

today…? 

At school we develop 

positive, polite, caring, 

team-spirited and 

accomplished children 

who grow in confidence and ability during their 

years with us.   

I am always extremely proud when I hear 

comments from our trips out of school.  Most 

recently our children took part in the ‘Little Brid 

Sing’ and “Go Ape” and the comments from 

members of the public and teachers from other 

schools speak volumes about our children and 

their Christian values.  They are exemplary in 

their manners, conduct and are caring of others. I 

know you are equally as proud. 

 

Bye for now… again …. 
…to the ‘Marvellous Mrs Miller’ … 
The staff team and our children 
want to say a great big thank you to 
Mrs Miller. 
We wish her every success in her future plans. 

She has worked so 
hard with us and 
always with love 
and a smile.  We 
know she will be 
in school again. 
 

 

September Reminders 

A reminder for your child to be ready and 

organised for each school day by making sure 

they have a water bottle and book bag/school 

bag with them each day.  Please ensure these are 

NAMED!  It is also a good idea for your child’s 

reading diary and reading book to be kept in their 

school bag at all times.  

 
Arrivals to School 
Thank you for making sure that your 
child doesn’t arrive at school before 
8.45am unless of course they are using 
the breakfast club. 
 
Reminder 

Mr Rose’s Summer Sports Camp next week is 

filling up fast if you would like to book your child 

in please contact him directly on 07432134279 or 

jakerose_97@hotmail.com as soon as possible. 
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Garrowby Benefice News 

Afternoon Tea and Garden Party Saturday August 

3rd in the Rectory Garden, Worsendale Road, 

Bishop Wilton 2.00pm – 5.00pm in aid of church 

funds. £5 entry includes afternoon tea (children 

free). There will be children’s activities, a cake 

stall, raffle and tombola.  Also that day there will 

be a Craft Afternoon in the Village Hall so you can 

enjoy a nice afternoon in Bishop Wilton. 

Family Services for the Benefice at Skirpenbeck: 

Sunday August 4th 10.30 as usual 

CANCELLED: Sunday September 1st 

Sunday October 6th 10.30 as usual 

CONFIRMATION – 

The Bishop of Selby, John Thomson, will Confirm 

a number of adults and young people from across 

the Benefice at St Edith’s Bishop Wilton on 

September 29th at 11.00. Everyone is very 

welcome, even if you are not being Confirmed. If 

you might be interested for 2020 come and see 

what happens. 

ATTENTION YOUNG PEOPLE FROM ACROSS THE 

BENEFICE: “SUNDAY AT 6.30” September 29th 

and every last Sunday for Year 5 and above. 

Come and watch a film, cook your supper, play 

games, trips out, drama (not everything every 

time!). The July meeting was good fun and 

everyone would be very welcome. 

New: Family Harvest Festival at Skirpenbeck 3pm 

Sunday September 20th followed by a hot supper 

in church 

New: Celtic Evening Service at Full Sutton Sunday 

August 4th and October 6th at 6.00pm - a short 

service of songs, readings, prayers and candles. A 

new way to start the week. 

I hope you find the time to celebrate your child’s 

achievements and growth this year, not only 

academically but most importantly personally. 

The challenge is to find interesting places and 

books to read and new and exciting ways to 

practise times tables.  I look forward to seeing 

your photos and hearing your summer stories.   

 

Friends of Bugthorpe School  

Date for your diary: The annual AGM meeting is 

being held on Friday 13th September @ 3:30pm in 

school. It would be lovely to see as many of you 

there as possible with your ideas. Every parent, 

Carer, Governor and member of staff is classed as 

a ‘Friend’, everything we do, all money raised is 

to help your school. 

 

We look forward to seeing 

everyone in September in our 

four wonderful classes. If you 

have any queries regarding your 

child please don’t hesitate to 

come in and see me. 

 

Let’s hope for continued sunshine  

and a sprinkling of rain!            

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

Y. Methley 

Interim Headteacher 
 
 
Back to School Wednesday 4th September. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 Autumn Term 2019 

Commences: Wednesday 4th September 
Half Term: Close:  Friday 25th October 
 Re-open:  Monday 4th November 
Ends: Friday 20th December 

 
  Spring Term 2020 

 
Commences: Wednesday 8th January 
Half Term: Close:  Friday 14th February 
 Re-open:  Monday 24th February 
Ends: Friday 3rd April 

 
  Summer Term 2020 

 
Commences: Monday 20th April 
 May Day Bank Holiday:  

Friday 8th May 
Half Term: Close:  Friday 25th May 
 Re-open:  Monday 1st June 
Ends: Friday 17th July 

 

School Training Days: Monday 3rd September 
 Tuesday 4th September 
 Monday 6th January 
 Tuesday 7th January 
 Monday 20th July 
 

 

     


